
 

 

 
 
20th April 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
RE: SCHOOL CLOSURE 
 
 
As you are aware a General Election has been scheduled to take place this year on 8th 
June 2017 
 
Waltham Forest has requested to use both Newport and Dawlish Primary Schools as 
Polling Stations on this day. This will mean that the schools will be closed to all pupils on 
8th June 2017. 
 
Whilst we appreciate this will have an impact on some parents/carers in relation to 
organising childcare, it has been unavoidable due to an unplanned general election being 
called.  I therefore hope that this advance notice is useful in making alternative plans.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Ms P Barnes-Kemp 
Executive Headteacher 


